STATE OF NEW YORK
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

CASE 07-C-1486 — Proceeding on Motion of the Commission, Pursuant to Section 97(2)
of the Public Service Law, to Institute a proceeding to Investigate
and Evaluate Options for Making Additional Central Office Codes
Available in the 315 Area Code Region.

(NOTICE REGARDING 315 AREA CODE EXHAUST)
(Issued June 15, 2009)

Please take notice that the slowing demand for new central office codes in
the 315 area code region has extended the exhaust date for such codes to 2013.
Therefore, proceedings in this matter shall be held in abeyance until such time as the facts
and circumstances indicate a more immediate need for area code relief.

The Director of the Office of Telecommunications will periodically advise
the Commission of future 315 central office code forecasts to assure an orderly process

for addressing the central office code needs of the region.

(SIGNED) JACLYN A. BRILLING
Secretary



